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Welcome, New Officers!
New Officers and their families were offi-

cially welcomed to the GTPD Family
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Free Rabies Clinic
Free Rabies Clinic this Saturday - Walk-Ins 

Welcome!

    GTWorks is  Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that 
informs residents of the current projects and events happening 
in Gloucester Township. 
    From Police Department to Public Works to Department of 
Recreation, we want you to stay In the Know of the latest news 
in our community!

October 14, 2021
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Citizens Appreciation Ceremony

Mayor mayer and Council honored our 

community volunteers

After a long two year delay, Gloucester Township Police Department was finally 

able to hold their 2020/ 2021 Gloucester Township Police New Employee and 

Family Orientation Night. 

On Tuesday, October 12th, new GTPD Police Officers, Employees, and their 

families met at the Gloucester Township, New Jersey Senior Center building 

where Chief David Harkins, Mayor David Mayer, Msgr. Mike Mannion, and 

several GTPD staff members conducted their presentations. 

Those presentations included an introduction to the Gloucester Township 

Police Family, Employee and Family Wellness, Chaplain Program, Multi- Agen-

cy Police Peer Support presented by Lt. William Walsh of Voorhees Police 

Department, Firearms Safety Presentation, and a tour of GTPD Headquarters, 

Specialty Units, and GTPD Vehicles.

CHIEF HARKINS AND 
MAYOR MAYER WELCOME 

NEW OFFICERS AND THEIR 
FAMILIES



Gloucester Township Police New Employee and Family 
Orientation Night



On Saturday, October 9, Mayor Mayer and Council honored outstanding 
volunteers of Gloucester Township who donate their time and skills to our 
community day in and day out. 
Joshua Scarborough- Troop 54 & Troop 77, David Stec - Highland Youth 
Soccer Club, Mary Jo Dintino- National Night Out, Rachel Honrychs- Wom-
en’s Club of Broadmoor, Joanne Carr-Timberbirch Women’s Club, Barbara 
Toohey- Gloucester Township Girls Athletic Association, Diane O’Mara- 
Gloucester Township Girls Athletic Association, Harry Nerozzi - Gloucester 
Township Girls Athletic Association, Carol Kemble- Gloucester Township 
Girls Athletic Association, David Gruen- Dave Gruen Photography, Mike 
Williams - GT Stallions, Robert  Irvine- Gloucester Township historic and 
Scenic Preservation Committee, Patti Rutter- Choimer-Trace VFW Post 
8714-Glendora, Brian Burns - Gloucester Township Green Team, Jason 
Graffius- Glendora Girls Softball, Anthony Santanello- Stetser Lamartine 
American Legion Post 281, Crystal Steiner- Glendora School PTG, Steph-
anie Roberts- Blackwood Lake Advisory Committee, George V. Hill, III - 
Gloucester Township Pine Hill Rotary, Darrin Collins – TBAA, Jonathan 
Woodcock - Kiwanis Club of Gloucester Township/Blackwood, Kevin Da-
vis - Police Volunteer, Ben Davis - Blackwood Kiwanis Little League, Brad 
Morris - Blackwood Kiwanis Little League, Mark Bianchini - American Le-
gion Baseball.

2021 FOOD AND CRAFT BEER 
FEST- CANCELED

Due to escalating concerns about Covid-19 and vendor hardships, and 
after careful consideration, Gloucester Township Food and Craft Beer 
Festival organizers do not believe that the Township can safely hold 
the event this year. Recent developments in the pandemic would not 
only be risky but potentially unsafe for our community as the event typ-
ically draws large crowds and the safety guidelines would be hard to 
follow and implement. The Township has made the difficult decision to 
cancel this year’s festival to protect the health and safety of our attend-
ees, community volunteers and vendors who make this event possible. 
Gloucester Township would rather wait for the pandemic condition to 
improve than attempt to host an event that will not meet the expecta-
tions of our community and vendors. The Food and Craft Beer Festival 
is scheduled to return next year on the second or third weekend of Oc-
tober. Thank you for your understanding and we will see you next year!

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR 
COMMUNITY VOLUNTEERS! 

Public Works: Advisory
Brush, Leaves, Grass Pickup

Spend an evening with the spirits at Gabreil Daveis Tavern!
Proceeds help fund educational programs at the Tavern. 
Hurry up: only 20 spots are available! CDC Covid guidelines 
will be followed.

https://flickr.com/photos/glotwp/albums/72157720000985278/with/51581405878/


Let’s Keep In Touch!
As your Mayor, I’m eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns; 
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at 
dmayer@glotwp.com
I’d like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township your residence 
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

THIS SATURDAY: FREE 
RABIES CLINIC

Annual Rabies Clinic will take place on Saturday, Oc-
tober 16th. The Clinic will be held at the Gloucester 
Township Senior Building on Chews Landing Road be-
tween the hours of 9 am and 10:15 am for dogs and 
10:30 am and 11am for cats. The rabies shots for dogs 
and cats are free of charge.
Walk-Ins Welcome!

REMINDER-GET YOUR FLU SHOT!

Flu Shot Clinic Tomorrow! The Camden County Department of 

Health and Human Services recommends everyone get a flu shot 

this flu season, especially children and seniors who are most vul-

nerable. The flu shots are provided for no-out-of-pocket cost.

Where: Municipal Building, 1261 Chews Landing Rd

When: Tomorrow, Oct 15, 10am-1pm

For more information and the flu shot clinic schedule please visit: 

CAMDENCOUNTY.COM

https://www.camdencounty.com/service/health-human-services/seasonal-flu-shots/?fbclid=IwAR2ncYu5Hr51VpdrqwArymQA2F_wSYc1DYKkZmQINU33Vgma6BZoToKYyP8

